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The FOUR WAY TEST of things we think, say, and do: 1. Is it the TRUTH? 2. Is it FAIR to all concerned?  
3. Will it build GOOD WILL and BETTER FRIENDSHIPS? 4. Will it be BENEFICIAL to all concerned? 

 
 

 
 

MEETING OF 9/21/17 
Pledge:  Dr. Emma Sarro 
Invocation: Dorothy Filoramo  
 
Guests:  Dr. Emma Sarro, Carlos Campos, Renee Rudolph-Ramdath 
Announcements:  
This coming Monday, 10,16, at 7PM at Noonan’s will be a Share 
Christmas Meeting.  Our new member Nick will now be this year’s 
Santa. 

 
Upcoming Pearl River 
fundraiser at Growler & Gill 
on Rte 59 in Nanuet will be 
the “Bartending For A Cause” 
event.  On Sunday October 
22 Guest bartenders will “Be 
Serving Above Self” while 
collecting tips to help the 
Pear River Rotary.  At 3PM is 
the team of Ed Fisher and 

Bonnie Werk, at 4PM Carol 
and Chuck McGrath, at 5PM 
Mike Seidenfrau and Kathy 
Fidlow and then at 6PM Lisa 
Falone and Ryan Gorman.  
Come tip your favorite 
bartender.  Even though 
there are 16 beers on tap 
here they serve food and 
wine as well.  If you don’t 
drink have a soda and join 
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the fellowship. 
 
Birthdays: Rick Irizarry, Neil Acer,  
 
Queen of Hearts:  Will be picked again 
at next week’s meeting back at Aqua 
Terra 
 
Happy Bucks:  Ryan did the collecting 

($137 was collected and presented 
to the Rotaract Club) 

Program:  Today’s 
presentation was 
entirely in the hands of 
our Dominican Rotaract students and they filled us in on the recent 
Midnight Run and other fundraising activities and work they are doing.  

The Rotaract coordinator, Dr. Emma Sarro, 
introduced the President of the Club Renee 
Randolph-Ramdath and Treasurer Carlos 
Campos.  They provided the update on the 
clubs activities and presented Dorothy 
Filoramo an envelope with $200 they raised 
through their own fund raiser to benefit the 
El Salvador water project.   
 

 
 

 
Four Way Test:  Renee Rudolph-Ramdath                   Submitted by: Lenny Nathan 


